
Long Hill Summer Rec  

Camp News    Week 2 
 

So….when we originally chose the theme, “Under the Sea” for this week’s theme, never did we imagine it 

would be a foretelling of Mother Nature’s 

plans for us this week with all of the rain.  

We’ve all been through a lot this week with 

the rain and the storms. 

The campers worked on a mural of an ocean 

scene this week.  Lucky for us, our Health Di-

rector also happens to be a marine biologist 

with an artistic flair. 

Our campers also painted ceramic fish.  We 

have sent off their fish to be glazed and fired 

in the kilns.  We should have them back by the 

end of next week for the campers to take 

home.  (If you won’t be at camp again after 

they arrive back to us, we’ll have them swim back with us to Town Hall to be picked up in Recreation 

next time you are Town Hall.) 

During gym time, the campers played a lot of games with a Sea Theme:  Sharks and Minnows, Tentacle 

Tag, Jellyfish Jump, and Puffer Fish Keep it Up.   (Thank you Sami!) 

On Tuesday, we welcomed back Rizzo’s Reptiles.  Dominic showed the kids lots of very cool reptiles and 

talked a lot about their habitats and traits.  Many of us who prefer cute furry things, stepped back a 

bit but still learned a lot. 

 

 



         Meet Sunny, the Albino Python! 

         We have some very brave counselors and 

a          very brave camper, Nora! 

         All of our campers were given the oppor- 

         tunity to “pet” Sunny.   

         Sunny is TWELVE feet long!  Dominic  

         assured me that he took everything 

back  

         with him when he left. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, we were able to get outside on the blacktop for a bit—long enough to get all of our Sea 

Life 

Foursquare games played.  Congratulations to all of our winners! 

On Thursday, our much anticipated Laser Tag took place.  The field behind the school was magically 



each other to  a game.  It’s still being debated who won, but we think it was Ryan, and look at his eva-

sive moves and athleticism 

in the picture—no wonder! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On Friday, we ended with our Twister Competition.  We had 7 Twister mats laid out in the All Purpose 

Room.  Many thanks to Riley and Grace for running this program today.  Congratulations to all of our 

very agile campers who won! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a lot of fun at 

camp 

this week despite the rain! 

We want to wish Theo L. a 

very Happy Birthday—may 

all of your wishes come 

true. 

We wish everyone a very 

Happy 4th of July! 

 

Lisa Scanlon & Bill Caldarola 

Philip Goudie & Alyssa Rizzo 

 

 

 


